
 

Staff Report

 
 

Report To:  South Huron Council 

From: Dwayne McNab, Development Services 

Manager/CBO 

Date:         July 11 2017 

Report:  Plan.17.05 

Subject: Q2 Planning Activity Report 

 
 

Recommendations: 

That South Huron Council receives the report from D. McNab, 
Development Services Manager re: Q2 Planning Activity Report from 

April 1 – June 30, 2017 for information only. 
 

Purpose: 

The purpose of this staff report is to provide Council with the second quarter 

activity report on planning applications received, processed and completed 
from April 1, 2017 to June 30, 2017. 

Operational Considerations: 

As this report is being presented for information purposes only, no 
alternatives are presented. 

South Huron’s Strategic Plan: 

The recommendation(s) included in this Staff Report are not specifically 
related to the goals identified in the 2015-2019 Council Strategic Plan. 

Financial Impact:  

There are no financial implications for the Corporation resulting from the 
proposed recommendation. 
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Legal Impact:  

There are no legal implications for the Corporation resulting from the 
propsed recommendation. 

Staffing Impact: 
There are no staffing implications for the Corporation resulting from the 

proposed recommendation. 
 

Policies/Legislation: 

No policies, by-laws and or legislation associated with this report. 

Consultation: 

Sarah Martin – County Planner was consulted on updated files and 

applications received in preparation of this report. 

Related Documents: 

PLAN.17.05 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

______________________  

Dwayne McNab, Development Services Manager/CBO 

 


